From: sara bosely

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797--Pass it please!
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:39:50 PM

Good afternoon,
I'm writing to say that | sincerely hope the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee will pass SB 797. It will close the loopholes in our laws that let domestic abusers and

other dangerous people buy guns. At least 52% of women killed with guns are killed by their intimate partners. If these men didn't have access to guns, think how many
women would still be alive today.
Please.

Thank you,

Sara Bosely
Portland OR
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